Good evening,

Thank you for your participation on Tuesday’s meeting. As discussed, the Department is modifying the
schedule as follows to accommodate the requested question and answer session:

e February 6, 2024 — deadline to provide written questions for Q&A session

e February 13, 2024 — Q&A session at monthly working group meeting

e February 29, 2024 — deadline to provide written comments on draft proposed Release-Based
Cleanup Regulations

e March 12, 2024 — monthly working group meeting

The Department will also provide a line-numbered .pdf version of the proposed Release-Based Cleanup
Regulations with text that is easier to copy and paste to make it easier to comment on the proposal.

We look forward to your helpful and insightful questions, and our future discussion.

Best,
Graham



